
News From 
The Colorado Department 
of Transportation 
 

 
www.dot.state.co.us 

www.hwy9friscotobreck.com 
 

November 29, 2005 
 

Contact:  Bob Wilson, CDOT Public Relations, (303) 757-9431 
 

 
PUBLIC INVITED TO HIGHWAY 9 MEETING 

 
 SUMMIT COUNTY – The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is inviting citizens 
to an open house next week regarding the widening of State Highway (SH) 9 between Frisco and 
Breckenridge.  
 
 It will be held on Tuesday, December 6, at Summit County High School, 16201 SH 9, from 
4:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  Representatives from CDOT and the consultant, PBS&J, will be available to 
address questions or concerns about the project, which will widen SH 9 to four lanes from Valley 
Brook Street in Breckenridge to Swan Mountain Road.  Informational boards also will be available for 
viewing and project information distributed. 
 
 The project could begin in the next two to three years, as funding allows. 

 
Reasonable accommodations will be provided for persons with disabilities or language 

barriers.  Please call Darren Evan at PBS&J, (800) 497-5529, if you require such assistance. 
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